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Dominique Taylor 
Environment Specialist, Technical 
Anglo American Metallurgical Coal Pty Ltd (ABN: 93 076 059 679) 
e-mail: Dominique.Taylor@angloamerican.com 
 
 
11 January 2023 
 
 
Dear Ms Taylor   
 

RPI22/028 Anglo American – Moranbah South Exploration Activities 
 

Extension to decision period  
(given under section 47 of the Regional Planning Interests Act 2014 (RPI Act) and Schedule 5 of the 

Regional Planning Interests Regulation (RPI Regulation)) 

 

I refer to your application for a regional interests development approval (RIDA) for mining 
activities associated with the Anglo American – Moranbah South Exploration Activities 
project. The application seeks approval for resource activities within the strategic cropping 
area. 
 
In accordance with section 47(1) of the RPI Act and Schedule 5 of the RPI Regulation and 
prior notice provided by Ms Morag Elliott, Manager Development Assessment Division, the 
prescribed time frame for deciding the RIDA application has been extended to 1 February 
2023.  
 
If you require any further information, please contact Morag Elliott, Manager, Development 
Assessment Division, DSDILGP, by telephone on 3452 7653 or by email at 
RPIAct@dsdilgp.qld.gov.au who will be pleased to assist. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
 
Phil Joyce  
Director 
Development Assessment Division  
Planning Group 
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